
 

 

From: Benjamin Seipel [mailto:BSeipel@barefootinternational.com]  
Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2012 4:30 PM 
To: Coggs, Milele 
Subject:  

To whom it may concern, 
  
I wanted to very quickly and shortly say something about this issue. I am a concerned worker in this 
industrial park that is very grateful for his job and grateful for his job in a safe working area. This is a 
place in Milwaukee where business can flourish if the city will allow it to. I oppose any residential housing 
here or apartments that will effect the working environment. Please let the people in Milwaukee keep 
their jobs. 
  
  
thanks, 
Benjamin Seipel 
Barefoot International & Fly High Mfg. 
Email: BSeipel@fatsac.com 
PN: 414-964-3668 FAX: 414-964-5767 
I: WWW.FATSAC.COM 
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